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See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

 
 
 
 
Welcome to 2019.  We hope that your holiday season was enjoyable and 
memorable. 
 
This news feed contains information about option sheets for our Grade 8 
students, who are graduating in June.  Kindergarten Registration begins in 
February, which is another important date, as you invite neighbours and 
friends to come into the office to register their little ones for Junior 
Kindergarten.  Another important date for you to take note of is that Term 
1 Report Cards will be coming home with your child on February 12th.  
Lastly, it is worth mentioning that Graduation 2019 is June 20th for our 
grade eight students. 
 
We have lots to look forward to.   

Mrs. Mochrie              Mrs. Milinovich 

GRAD 

PHOTOS  

 

January 

22nd 







IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

February 12, 2019    Term 1 Report Cards sent home 

June 26, 2019     Term 2 Report Cards sent home 



Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

 

I have been informed by members of the school community of pos-

sible coyote sightings recently on our shared space with the 

park/woods around us. 

Neither myself or school staff have witnessed any coyotes during 

the school day, however, I wanted to share this information with 

you as a precaution. 

According to the City of Hamilton’s website, if you or your children 

encounter a coyote, please take the following steps to protect 

yourself: 

* Stay calm if a coyote approaches you and wait until they move on. 

* Shout, clap your hands together or make a loud noise to scare 

coyotes away. 

* Tell your children to stay away from coyotes and other wildlife. 

* Call Animal Services at 905-574-3433 to report injured or dead 

wildlife. 

More information about what you can do about coyotes in the area 

can be found at the City of Hamilton’s website at 

https://www.hamilton.ca/animals-pets/wildlife/coyotes. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (phone number) 

 

Sincerely, 

 Principal 



Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

 

Wednesday, January 30st, 2019 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 


